
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 
Senior Pastor: Grahame Walker 

grahame@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob Kidd,  

Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 29th October 5th November 

Door Greeters Pat Sharman  
& Myra Dormer 

Henry &  
Marlene van Sitter 

Notices Rob Kidd Cherith Telford 

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Tues 11-1pm. Contact Janet Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are unable to accept donations of clothing 
at this time. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Elesha Thomas for more 
information. 
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service.  
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service.                 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in Massey.      
Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & cake. 
Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540  
Moneymates: Tuesday or Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                  
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz 
 

This Week’s Service: 

Sunday 22nd October 
 

10 am - Tai Taua - “I can do all things through Christ who strengthens 
me” ( Philippians 4:13)  

 
No children’s Church today 

 
 

Next Week’s Service: 
Sunday 29th October 

 
10 am - Grahame Walker -  Parables of Jesus (the unforgiving servant)  

 

Sunday 22nd October 2023 



CS LUNCH ON SUNDAY:  
Tai Taua 

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS 2023: 
We are going ahead with more Christmas Hampers for our community this year. This 
is a wonderful opportunity to show our community that we care! This outreach will 
once again be headed up by Barbara Kidd on behalf of Ranui Baptist Church & the 
Ranui Baptist Community Care Trust. 
 
Donations can be given directly to Barbara Kidd, put in an envelope in the offering, 
or through online banking - make sure it’s clearly labelled “Christmas Hampers”  
Ranui Baptist Church; 
12-3085-0164947-000 

CHURCH AGM - ON NEXT WEEK! 
The report books for Ranui Baptist Church & Ranui Baptist Community Care Trust are      
available now! You can collect a hard copy from the foyer on Sunday, or from the office during 
the week. The report is also available online through the email newsletter. Please make a   
special effort to attend the meeting if you are an official church member. 

I Can do All things in Christ who Strengthens me  - Philippians 4:3 
Philippians 4:13 isn't just for Christian superheroes. It's for every child of God in every situa-
tion in life, especially the tough ones. No trial or tragedy is too hard to face, not if you have 
Jesus Christ of Nazareth. “I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.” 
 
Despite his frequent need and harsh treatment, Paul joyfully declares his confidence that God 
will allow him to endure anything. Paul's words reflect the gospel teachings that nothing is 
impossible with God! (Mathew 19:26, Mark 10:27, Luke 1;37) Amen! 

Coming Up 
 

available now! You can collect a hard copy from the foyer on Sunday, or from the office during 

GRAHAME WALKER ON LEAVE: 
Pastor Grahame will be having a few days off next week, he is on leave for Tuesday 24th & 
Wednesday 25th of October. If you need any pastoral care during the early part of next week, 
please get in touch with Pastor Tai or Elder John Blight. Grahame will be back to work in the 
office on Friday the 27 October.  The office is closed on Monday 23 October for Labour Day. 

Despite his frequent need and harsh treatment, Paul joyfully declares his confidence that God 

JOY HALL FUNERAL: 
Joy went home to be with Jesus on Monday morning, at the 
wonderful age of 98 and a half! Many of you who have been 
around for a long time will remember Joy very fondly. Joy 
and her husband Doug were founding members of Ranui 
Baptist Church back in 1963!  
 
Much love to Jill, Rachel, Derek, Joshua, Julliette, and the rest 
of the wider family, as they celebrate their amazing Mother, 
Grandmother, Great Grandmother, Aunty and dear friend! 
 
Her funeral will be held here at Ranui Baptist Church on 
Tuesday 24th of October at 1 pm.  

SECOND CHANCE OP SHOP: 
The second chance op shop will be closed Tuesday 24th of October. Happy long weekend!  

BAPTISM SERVICE 5TH NOVEMBER: 
There will be a baptism service happening here on the 5th of November! Yay! 
If you have been thinking about being baptised, or would like to know more about Baptism, 
please see Pastor Grahame, Pastor Tai, or one of the Elders.  

https://go.xero.com/Bank/BankTransactions.aspx?accountId=4C1FBD996A6B4DA29E4DC2F376BEDD99

